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VISITing NICE

In February 2023, the consortium
met up in Nice (France) for the
final transnational meeting. All
partner organisations were
present, some in-person and
others virtually.

We used this opportunity to
finalise discussions about the
three project results and
elaborate on how testing was
going. 

We are excited to report that the
testing phase for the project
results is nearing its end and
partners are optimistic about the
project's future potential.
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Wrapping Up: The Last Transnational Meeting of the VISITOR Project



Our partners have been spreading the word 
around about VISITOR

The UK multiplier event was held on February 13, 2023,
at The Open University in Milton Keynes (England). The
event saw 20 attendees from different fields, including
school teachers, museum educators, academics,
learning technologists, and XR specialists. 

Participants were briefed on the project's aims and
outcomes and engaged in group activities and
discussions. The event concluded with ideas for further
development and partnerships, as well as how VISITOR
tools can be used in other contexts. 

Held on December 5, 2022 at the Stratos
Vasilikos Hotel in Athens and organised by
IDEC and Hellenic Open University, the event
successfully gathered 45 attendees, mainly
consisting of secondary education teachers
and professors, with some private sector
attendees as well.

The event focused on the digital world
and cultural heritage, demonstrating
how the Visitor project tools can be
used to present cultural heritage in
classrooms. The event also included a
workshop where participants could test
the project's digital tools.

Multiplying the Learning around
Europe

VISITOR Multiplier Event
in Greece 




Hands-on Workshop

UK Multiplier Event 
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Attendees found the multiplier event both interesting and useful for
their personal and professional development.



 PAID VERSION OF
OUR RESOURCES

COLLABORATIONS
WITH MUSEUMS

FURTHER
TRAINING FOR

EDUCATORS

As we near the end of the testing
phase, the partnership has been
discussing the exciting potential of
the VISITOR project for the future.

FUTURE
STEPS

We are excited to see the
evolution of VISITOR beyond this
project, as we discuss potential
business models.  

WHAT'S NEXT 

We appreciate the hard work
of our partners and testers

who have helped us make this
possible!

We are confident that their efforts
will enable us to provide high-
quality resources to the public,
including the project's website,
virtual museum game, e-learning
course, and digital library.

Some partners have expressed interest
in continuing to use the e-learning
course to train educators on virtual
museum teaching or redesigning them  
from pilot tests.

The possibility of a paid version of
our resources was discussed,
alongside the free version, to provide
additional benefits for those visitors
who want to dive deeper.

Ongoing discussions are being held
with museums that require virtual
space for their exhibitions and
would benefit from the resources
created by the VISITOR project.

All partners agree that the VISITOR
project resources could serve as a
good base for other Erasmus+
projects in the future, or even the
creation of VISITOR 2.0.

OTHER ERASMUS+
PROJECTS
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THANK YOU FOR
JOINING US
As we say goodbye to the VISITOR project,
we would like to express our excitement
about the future of virtual museums.

We believe that the integration of these
innovative tools into the classroom can
greatly enhance engagement and provide
unique learning experiences for students. 

The VISITOR project has been a
tremendous success in developing
resources to make this vision a reality,
and we are thrilled to see what the future
holds for this field.

https://visitor-project.eu/
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The VISITOR (VIrtual muSeums In The cOvid eRa) project has been co-funded with support from the European
Commission. and it will be implemented from March 2021 to February 2023. The project content reflects the views
only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be made of the
information contained therein. 

Thank you for joining us on this journey and
we hope to continue exploring the
possibilities of virtual museums together!

https://visitor-project.eu/

